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Information about the IMU General Assembly  

 
Dear colleagues,  
 
The next General Assembly (GA) meeting of the IMU is scheduled to take place in St 
Petersburg, Russia, on 3–4 July 2022. The role of the GA is described in the IMU Statutes, in 
particular, in Articles 18–24, and 41. 
 
Under normal circumstances, we would already have sent out information about 
accommodation and travel arrangements, but due to the current Covid-19 pandemic, 
conditions are unpredictable.  
 
Whatever the circumstances, we will be able to organize the GA on the scheduled dates. 
However, as of now, it is impossible for us to say if the meeting of the GA will be an in-person 
traditional GA, a hybrid meeting, or a fully virtual event.  
 
If the meeting will take place in person, the IMU EC has decided to offer travel and 
accommodation support along the same lines as we did for the 2018 GA.  Details will be 
forthcoming in due course.  
 
It is very important to the IMU that as many of our members as possible participate with full 
delegations at this meeting, as the GA is the highest body of the IMU, and all important 
decisions are taken there. 
 
In any case, we need to follow the IMU Statutes that make the following specifications: 
 
If an Adhering Organization wants to propose changes in the Statutes (Article 35), or wants to 
propose business to be transacted at the GA (Article 38), such a proposal must be received by 
me at least 4 months prior to the GA. 
 
Thus proposals for changes in the Statutes or items to be discussed at the GA, must be 
received by me by  
              2 March 2022 
at secretary@mathunion.org. 
  
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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